
       JAMAICA MILLENNIUM MOTORING CLUB 
TEL: (876) 630-4898; FAX: (876) 630-7575 

6 Westminster Road, Kingston 10, Jamaica 
        Mailing Address: Box 216, Western District PO, Kingston 20, Jamaica  

                                                 Email: jamotoringclub@gmail.com 
 

 

JMMC Executive Committee: 2018-2020 
Chairman: Stephen Gunter; Vice Chairman: Marcia Dawes; Exec. Secretary: Wendy Dressekie-Gordon; Treasurer: Tiffany Bryan 
Directors: Dmitri Dawkins; Michael Fennell; Monique Gibbs; Neil Williams; Peter Clarke; Rajendra Jadusingh; Rosemarie Jadusingh; 
Timothy Stewart 

October 4, 2018 
 
Mr. Douglas Gore 
General Manager 
Mobay Freight Services 
Lot 5 Fairfield Estate 
Bogue 
Montego Bay 
 
RE: CS Ruling of July 20, 2018  
 

Dear Mr. Gore, 
 

Further to the findings of the CS review Panel dated July 20, 2018 and specifically regarding Item #7 of 

the panel review ruling, which reads as follows – “Providing all conditions as outlined above in items 1 

to 5 are satisfactorily met. The panel recommends the terms of Mr Gore’s license suspension be 

reviewed on October 1, 2018 and recommend that his probation period commence as at October 1, 

2018, and expires on December 31, 2019.”   

 

As at October 1, 2018, we hereby confirm that for the period outlined Mr. Gore: 

 Made payment of the applied fine in the amount US$1,000 to the JMMC 

 Completed one community service activity that being a school visit to Prospect Primary School 

in Manchester on September 17, 2018. 

 Returned competition license MSF1676-18IC as requested to the JMMC CS 

 Wrote letters of apology to the JMMC, TTASA, CMRA, CMRC and JRDC 

We further acknowledge that presentation to participants of the JMMC Young Driver Training 

programme as stipulated was deferred by the JMMC.   

 

In light of the foregoing, we are obliged to advise you that having reviewed your compliance of the 

stipulations as laid out the review panel directs that the terms of Mr Gore’s license suspension be 

amended as follows: 

 Effective October 1, 2018 Mr Gore is granted a suspended sentence of his National license 

suspension. Therefore Mr Gore is able to participate in National competitions for the period 

October 1, 2018 to December 31, 2018. 

 The probation period as previously stipulated to commence on January 1, 2019 shall now 

commence as at October 1, 2018, and expires on December 31, 2019.   

 The CS Panel will further review the International suspension and will advise on same. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 
Best regards, 
JAMAICA MILLENNIUM MOTORING CLUB 

 
 

 
Marcia Dawes 
CS Review Panel Chairman 


